2024 Elk Hunts
SHARE Access Permit Draw Information

Applications go on sale June 16, 2024
The application deadline is July 24, 2024

Applicants may look up their draw results and download their
hunt packets on July 29" by entering their customer information
on CDFW’s website at www.ca.wildlifelicense.com/InternetSales

A non-refundable $14.61 application fee will be charged for each hunt choice.
Preference points will NOT be gained or lost in these draws.

Hunters drawn for Stover Ranch and Wiggins Ranch will NOT be charged
for their elk tag.

Hunters drawn for all other ranches will need to purchase their elk tag
within one week after being drawn.

Elk Tags:
o Resident- $585.00
o Non-resident- $1,793.80
o Junior- $26.74
Hunters may only apply once for each available hunt.

SHARE Access Permits and elk tags are issued by a random draw.

Unsuccessful applicants will not be notified. Applicants can look at their
ALDS account 4 days after the application deadline to see their draw
results.
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